
 
 

City Attorney's Communication #2020-727 
May 19, 2020 

 

 

TO:  Andrew Jean-Pierre, Finance Director 

 

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney 

 

RE: Resolution – Memorandum of Understanding and Subrecipient Agreement  

Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant Program 

 

 

As requested in your memorandum dated May 7, 2020, Finance Department Memorandum No. 

20-77, I have revised and attached the Memorandum of Understanding and the Subrecipient 

Agreement, as well as the following captioned Resolution: 

 
A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY 

OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING AND 

AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO 

EXECUTE A MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 

BETWEEN THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH AND VARIOUS 

PARTICIPATING AGENCIES, AND SUBRECIPIENT 

AGREEMENTS BETWEEN THE VARIOUS PARTICIPATING 

AGENCIES AND THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, 

RELATING TO PARTICIPATION IN THE 2019 EDWARD 

BYRNE MEMORIAL JUSTICE ASSISTANCE LOCAL 

SOLICITATION GRANT PROGRAM; PROVIDING AN 

EFFECTIVE DATE. 

 

Please let me know if I may be of further assistance. 

 

 

 

       /s/       

      MARK E. BERMAN 
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